
 

 

Dear Year 3/4 Parents,  
 
The Year 3/4 children at Minchinhampton Academy would like to invite you to attend 
their production of ‘A-la-la-la-la-laddin’. We are issuing 2 tickets to each family; there 
will be no spare tickets on offer.  
Although social distancing rules will no longer be in effect, we are going to put on an 
extra performance and have less seating per performance so that we can all feel 
comfortable being back in close proximity with each other.  
Please return your slip to the school office by Friday 18th March to ensure that we are 
able to process your bookings.   
If you have any concerns, please see Miss Tonner or Mr Moss.  
 
The first performance is on Wednesday 6th April 2022 at 1.40.pm, the second 
performance in on Wednesday 6th April 2022 at 6:30.pm and the final performance is 
on Thursday 7th April 2022 at 6:30pm 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 3/4 Team  
 

Tickets for A-la-la-la-la-laddin’ 
 

I would like to book 2 tickets for the production of ‘A-la-la-la-la-laddin’ on:  
 
Wednesday 6th April 2022 at 1.40.pm 

Or Wednesday 6th April 2022 at 6:30.pm 

Or Thursday 7th April 2022 at 6:30pm 
 
 
 
I am the parent of:   _____________________________________ 
 
Class: _____________________   Date:  
 
 

18th February 2022 
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